FC18. Treasury Management Annual Review 2016/17

Council considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Housing Services
presenting the Treasury Management Annual Review for 2016/17.

The review had previously been considered by the Executive on 13 June 2017 (ref
EX9) and had been referred to Council for consideration.

Decision

Council noted the Treasury Management Annual Review for 2016/17.



